
Announcement for 2018 Reunion Party

The true rain season has just begun and we can’t wait for its end.

Well, our alumni living in Japan, how are you doing lately?
The number of students in our school has further thanks to all of you, and many of
them are actually coming from non-Asian countries. MCA has become a very
international platform where students can encounter many different cultures, not just
learning about Japan.

Here we announce the annual party for alumni:

● July, 14th (Saturday)
● 12: 00 ~ (15:00)
●Lunch and drinks are all prepared by MCA.

This will be a wonderful opportunity for you to meet and talk with friends who
studied together. We know that all of you are busy, but please try your best to get
together again.  

Please let us know about your participation. We’re also glad to know about your
current situation. Please contact us through one of the following e-mail addresses or
using MCA LINE by July 6th(Fri):

QR code for MCA LINE
①info@mcaschool.jp (representative)
②someya@mcaschool.jp (Someya)
③sato@mcaschool.jp (Sato)

Teachers and staffs are looking forward to meeting you! Waiting for your reply!

Mitsumine Career Academy Japanese Course
Address: Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo Kita-Shinjuku 4-1-1, Third Yamahiro building, 4F
TEL: 03-5332-9332 FAX: 03-5332-9331
URL: http: //www.mcaschool.jp


